
 

SPECIAL BOARD OF ALDERMEN  

SEPTEMBER 10, 2019 

   7:00 p.m. Aldermanic Chamber  
 

PRESIDENT LORI WILSHIRE CALLS ASSEMBLY TO ORDER PRAYER 

OFFERED BY CITY CLERK PATRICIA D. PIECUCH 

PLEDGE TO THE FLAG LED BY ALDERMAN JAN SCHMIDT 

ROLL CALL 

COMMUNICATION 
 
From: Lori Wilshire, President, Board of Aldermen 
Re: Special Board of Aldermen Meeting 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
Charles McIntyre, Executive Director of the New Hampshire Lottery Commission re: R-19-162, 
Relative to a Ballot Referendum to allow Sports Betting within the City of Nashua 
 
ADJOURNMENT 

 




